

STATE OF NEW MEXICO PUBLIC EDUCATION DEPARTMENT 300 DON GASPAR AVE. SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501-2786 Telephone (505) 827-5800

www.ped.state.nm.us

ARSENIO ROMERO, PH.D.
DESIGNATE SECRETARY OF EDUCATION

MICHELLE LUJAN GRISHAM GOVERNOR

Date: 6-6-2024

MEMORANDUM

TO: Director Mercer

FROM: Kathryn Bolkovac NM PED Safe Schools Coordinator

RE: Approval of Safe School Plan FY 23-24

Thank you for submitting the **El Camino Real Charter** School Safe School Plan (SSP), as required, by NMAC 6.12.6. I am pleased to inform you that your SSP has been reviewed by the NM Public Education Department (PED) and is considered **approved** as of today's date. Congratulations! Please remember that schools are to review SSPs on an annual basis and update as appropriate, this should be considered a living document especially when conducting, drills, exercises, or doing any after action reviews of events that may occur within your school district.

The PED's next review cycle for your schools will be during the 2026-2027 academic year. We will be sending revised guidelines and instructions to you after that school year begins. In the interim, please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you for your efforts to keep New Mexico's schools safe!

Enc: (0)

cc: ap, google drive.